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From: Heather Nadeau <bearpondretrievers@gmail.com>
y 

Sent: Saturday, May 3, 2025 2:03 PM 
To: Cmte HED 
Subject: LD1806

’ 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

This message originatesiifrom outside the Maine Legislature. V 

As a landlord ofionly four, two unit bilildinés,
f 

l stronglyoppose thisibi ill. It has no positive effect on
i 

housing but only provides loopholes for tenants looking to ta|<e advantage of a law. Too many small 
landlords will be hurt by this and it adds unnecessary administrative work for even/one. 
Heather Nadeau 
Property Owner
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